
From: EIR Compliance 

To:  

Subject: 20250424 - EIR - Data Supplied 

Date: 24 April 2025 17:14:00 

Reference Number: EIR  

 

Dear   

 

We refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 8 April 
2025:  

“Is it possible to get information to confirm that Harrogate South and Burley in 
Wharfedale sewage works are still predominantly from a domestic supply.” 

 

Please see below our response to your request:  

STW TradeEffBODLoad
Kg/Day 

TradeEffEqui
vPop 

TotalPopEquivalent 

BURLEY IN 
WHARFEDALE/STW 

0.34 6 13648 

HARROGATE 
SOUTH/STW 

61.02 1017 41536 

 

Please be advised, the information gets updated in April/May each year and in the 
coming weeks this will be updated for 2025.  

 

I trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request.  In accordance with the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this reply 
to your request you can ask for an internal review.  A request for an internal review 
must be submitted within 40 working days by contacting the Data Protection Team 

 

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 



 

Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

 

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 

 

 

mailto:EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk

